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Application Process 

908-876-3232

FAX 908-876-5655 

Thank you for your interest in the Washington Township Police Department. In order to be eligible to meet our 

agencies criteria a candidate MUST meet the following minimum requirements. The Washington Township Municipal 

Code 27-6 mandates these requirements. There are no exceptions! 

1) Be a citizen of the United States
2) Be between the ages of 18-35

3) Have a valid New Jersey Drivers License (Required prior to employment)
4) Be of good moral character
5) Have a minimum of either an Associate Degree from an accredited College or University, have earned at least

60 College credits from an accredited College or University or have completed three years' active military
service concluding with an honorable discharge. (All College requirements must be established by August

31,2020)

Please follow the application directions carefully; failure to do so will eliminate you from the process. The preliminary 

packet contains all the forms that you will need for the examination process. 

Your two page application, digitally signed essential functions of a police officer's acknowledgement, digitally signed 

physical agility testing hold harmless agreement and application fee must be submitted via PoliceApp.com by October 

22, 2020. The application fee is $75.00 no personal checks are accepted. Applications will only be accepted via 

PoliceApp.com (DO NOT MAIL YOUR APPLICATION OR ANY OTHER DOCUMENTS} 

Phase I. Written Examination 

The New Jersey State Chiefs' of Police Association will administer and score the written examination. The examination 

will be held at the Morris County Police and Fire Fighter Academy, located at 500 West Hanover Ave. Parsippany, NJ. 

(Directions are available at www.morrisacademy.org) Jhe examination will be held on Saturday October 24 2020 at 

9:00AM. A minimum score of 80% must be obtained on the examination to advance to Phase 

II. Candidates will be informed via electronic mail from Police.app.com whether they have advanced and when to report

for the physical agility examination. (DO NOT CALL POLICE HEADQUARTERS FOR TEST RESULTS)

1. No applicant will be admitted into the test after the examination commences. You are not entitled to a refund if
you are late for the written examination. Applicants are required to bring two# 2 pencils to the written
examination and photo identification.

2. There are no refunds of the application fee after the written examination date. The only refund exception will be
if you contact Lt. Chris Bratus at cbratus@wtpdmorris.org prior to October 22, 2020.














